
CALLING ALL FUTURE CATECHISTS!!  

 
We would love you to be a helper or  

to teach our children in our parish public schools. 
 

Jesus said "as I was sent into the world, I now send you....." 
 
Do you have a love of children and want to show them how much God loves them too? 
 
We are hoping that some of you will answer God’s call and become Catechists this year. 
 
The weekly commitment consists of 30 minutes of teaching time and between 30-40 
minutes per week of preparation time. A manual and workbooks are provided to take the 
thinking out of it for you. There is still a huge demand for catholic scripture in public schools 
and we rely on our generous volunteers to continue this wonderful experience. Currently, 
we are short of teachers for six classes 

 
If you feel this is something you would like to get involved in or if you would simply like 
more information please contact our Catechist Co-Ordinator, Ursula Halloway on  
0423 595 204  or email catechist@northharbourcatholic.org.au 
  Below is the list of classes that we do not have teachers for yet:                                       

School’s Name 
 

Year Day Time 

Manly Vale Public School 
 

Year 5 Wednesdays 9:00am to 9:30am 

Allambie Heights Public School 
 

Year 3 Wednesdays 12:20pm to 12:50pm 

Balgowlah North Public School Year 2 Thursday 10:am to 10:30 am 

Balgowlah North Public School Year 4 Thursdays 10:30am to 11:00am 

Balgowlah North Public School Year 5 Thursdays 10:30am to 11:00am 

Brookvale Public School Year 3/4 Fridays 11:30am to 12:00pm 

 
 
 
  


